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I am concerned of the health of my community. Whilst I am under the impression that there have 
been air quality checks I would like to know whether this has been done with the consideration of 
having the Badgery's Creek airport that will be only another 1 - 2 kms away. 
The population in Western Sydney is equivalent to that of the Northern suburbs but I can 
guarantee if the proposal was for the Northern suburbs it would not go ahead. 
I oppose this Incinerator. 


